
	 	 


We have just returned from Nairobi where 
we were reminded of the devastation of 
the past 18 months.  
To remind you.. only two of the blue 
roofed buildings remain! 

 

Our school land cleared for the road - below. 

W e a r e t a k i n g l e g a l a c t i o n f o r 
compensation since the road was never 
planned to plough through our school. The 
Education Department is insisting on the 
rebuilding of classrooms in the minute 
space available or face closure! Work is 
beginning… 

 

Malnutrition had sadly taken the life of a 
few of our children and teachers this year 
but the daily lunch goes some way to 
strengthen their bodies.  

Music continues to be a popular subject. 
The children have a natural  gift for rhythm, 
song and dance.   Accompanied with tribal 
drumming by talented boys, the sound 
produced is phenomenal. 
 

Gifts of T shirts and cuddly toys were 
received with great delight by the little 
ones. 

Ken, the pastor of our little church is 
mentoring a large group of late teenaged 
boys of whom some were involved in 
violent crime and using locally available 
cheap drugs, all mostly unemployed. He 
has introduced them to sport and chess. 
The idea is to give them also some 
practical training, useful for employment.  

Monica for whom we have paid a little 
rent since the demolition of the house she 
had lived in for 50 years, expresses her 
gratitude. 

There is such stigma attached to those 
carrying the virus. Many are disowned by 
their families after their husbands die of 
AIDS, leaving them with nothing and no 
possibility of work. You are providing food 
for them and helping to empower them in 
small businesses. 

 

We have 6 children in Year 8 who are 
working hard to take the national exams in 
November. In the absence of any parental 
financial support, we should love to send 
them to High School for the following 4 
years. Could you help us to do this? 
It ensures too that teenagers are not led 
into prostitution, crime and sex slavery, so 
rife in the slums.  

Some sad news….. 
Our trustee Ruth Dass lost her battle with 
illness last month. We are so grateful for 
her gentle and inspirational support 
together with that of her husband Som. We 
shall so miss her friendship which dates 
back to Pauline’s Nairobi days. 
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Newsletter - March 2020So many people around the world do not have access to basic necessities: 

food, medical care, and even a safe place to live. You help make these things 
possible for some families in Kibera slum.

Whoever gives to the poor, lends to the Lord and He will repay.


